
Each time I return to our Portland home from visiting Southern California, I reflect that a 
visit there always includes the ferry ride from San Diego to Coronado on their area's, 
user friendly ferry system.  This last week, I conversed with several other riders on the 
trip.  They had actually heard that PDX had been suggested for such a service and 
asked if it had finally happened.  Well, unfortunately, it hasn't!    
   
Returning home, I see online that a renewed effort is underway; that's the reason I'm 
writing!!  
   
I really believe that if we had such a transit system that oldsters (like myself!), students, 
cyclists, TOURISTS, and the general public would use this mode of transportation -- to 
exhaustion -- not unlike I saw in San Diego.    
   
Please add my name to any list of advocacy for implementation.  Portland and 
OREGON can use a new look and the opportunity to enjoy such a service for 
convenience and maybe helping to save the environment, too!  Thanks!  
   
Laurie Mitchell 


